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                       08/10/15                            
INFORMATION RELEASE 

THREE ARRESTED FOLLOWING CHILD ABUSE INVESTIGATION 
 
On Friday, August 7, 2015 Solano County Sheriff’s Office Detectives served a search warrant in the 6000 block 
of California Pacific Road, Elmira. 
 
Detectives discovered the home to be in a deplorable and uninhabitable condition. Detectives confirmed four 
juveniles resided in the home but they were not present during the execution of the search warrant. Further 
investigation revealed at least one of the juveniles was the victim of physical and sexual abuse. 
 
As a result of this investigation, 36 year-old Elbert McPike and 34 year-old Stepheney Shannon, both of Elmira, 
were arrested on multiple counts of child endangerment. A 14 year-old male was arrested on sexual abuse 
charges. 
 
Solano County Child Protective Services (CPS) was contacted and placed four juvenile victims in protective 
custody.  
 
Any citizen who suspects criminal activity in their neighborhood should contact their local law enforcement or 
the Solano County Sheriff’s Office at (707) 421-7090. Callers may also remain anonymous by calling Crime 
Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867). 
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